
Year 1 and 2 Mathematics:   

Week commencing 27th April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week we would like the children in both year groups to access the maths lessons on 

BBC Bitesize.   

There is a lesson for each day of the week for each year group.  Year 1s in Mrs Wibroe’s 

group may find they are able to do the year 2 lessons and we happy for them to do this if 

they wish to have more of a challenge. 

We will put a more formal plan on the website on Monday but the lessons are not yet 

available and so we cannot do this until then.  However, you will be able to start 

Monday’s lesson without it so please go ahead.  We hope your children enjoy their maths 

this week. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Austen, Mrs Brown, Mr Wibroe, 


